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August 12, 2022  

Listing Deptt.   / Deptt. of Corporate Relations,  
The Bombay Stock Exchange Limited,  
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, Dalal Street, Mumbai,  
Fax- 022-22722037/ 39/41/61/3121/22723719 
Scrip Code: 532524 
 
Listing Deptt.  
National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Exchange Plaza, C-1, Block G,  
Bandra – Kurla Complex, Bandra (E), Mumbai -51  
Fax-022-26598237/ 38 - 022-26598347/ 48 
Company Code: PTC 
 
 
Subject: Disclosure of reasons for delay in submission of Financial Results as required by 
Regulation 33 of Securities and Exchange Board of India (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 
Requirements) Regulations, 2015 for the quarter ended June 30, 2022 
 
  
Dear Sir/ Madam, 
  
This is to bring to your kind notice that PTC India Financial Services Limited (“PFS”), a 
subsidiary company of PTC India Limited (“the Company/PTC”) wherein PTC holds 64.99% 
stake, has not submitted its un- audited financial results for the quarter ended June 30, 2022 to PTC 
for consolidation due to which PTC has not been able to prepare its Consolidated Un- audited 
Financial Results for the quarter ended June 30, 2022 which is mandated as per the applicable 
regulations for submission to Stock Exchanges. PFS has already notified the Stock Exchanges 
where they have expressed their inability to adhere to timelines for submission of financial results 
for the quarter ended June 30, 2022 to the stock exchanges and the reasons thereof. (PFS’s letter 
dated August 12, 2022 is available on the website of the Stock Exchanges) 
 
As regulations 33 would require consolidated results to be considered in additional to standalone 
results, it has been decided to defer the submission of Financial Results.  
 
 
This is for your information and records. 
 
Thanking You, 
 
For PTC India Limited 
 
 
 
Rajiv Maheshwari 
(Company Secretary) 
FCS- 4998 
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